Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
The Board of Opticianry hereby gives notice that it has received a petition, filed on December 12, 2008, by Miguel R. Rodriguez. Petitioner did not state the rule which he is seeking a waiver or variance. However, he asks that the Board consider an exception to the requirement that he has actively practiced in another state for more than three years of the last five years immediately proceeding application.

Comments on this petition should be filed with: Board of Opticianry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

For a copy of the petition, contact: Sue Foster, Executive Director, at the above address or telephone (850)245-4474.
